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Senior Staff Housing Committee: Update of Accommodation Records of 

Applicants 

The Senior Staff Housing Committee, at its meeting held on Wednesday, 25 

November, 2015 noted and directed that all senior members of staff of the 

University who applied for accommodation should go to the Estate Office and 

update their records within one (1) month from the date of this publication 

irrespective of their last record update. 

Any affected senior staff who fails to respond within the stipulated time would be 

considered as being no longer interested in accommodation on campus. 

Thank you.  

 

 

O. I.Olujimi, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
  

 


